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March 2024

Dear Applicant

RSPCA Lancashire East Branch - Animal Care Assistant

Thank you for your enquiry about the post of Animal Care Assistant for the RSPCA
Lancashire East Branch.

Please find enclosed a job description and person specification for this role, these contain
full details of the duties and responsibilities of the role together with the qualities we are
seeking from the successful candidate.

The posts, which will be a fixed term part time role (15 hours a fortnight) to cover maternity
leave will be worked over alternate weekends. The salary is £4,461.60 per annum from 1
April 2024.

It should be noted that in addition to the normal rostered hours the postholder will on
occasion be required to work some unsocial hours (evenings and weekends) to support
meetings and events.

If you wish to apply for the position please complete and return the enclosed application
form (n.b. applications should be typed/word processed [the accompanying form is
formatted for MS Word and the boxes will expand to fit your answers]) together with a short
letter of application to:

● Jeanette Ainscough, Animal Care Manager, RSPCA Lancashire East Branch
Animal Centre, Nearer Holker House Farm, Altham, Accrington, BB5 6NN

or via email to: j.ainscough@rspca-lancseast.org.uk

The deadline for applications is 12.00pm (noon) on Monday, 25th March, 2024.
Applications received after this deadline will NOT be considered.

Interviews for the post will be held onWednesday, 10th April, 2024.

As funds are limited we are unable to acknowledge every application, therefore if you have
not heard from us by Friday, 29th March, 2024 your application has sadly been
unsuccessful on this occasion.

Yours sincerely,

Jeanette Ainscough
Animal Care Manager


